
Dear Councilmember Stark, 

I am writing to you on behalf of Cooperative Plating, Inc. and our property at 271 Snelling Avenue 

North.  (Parcel ID 33-29-23-44-0110). 

 

This note is regarding the proposed Public Improvement Construction  to provide ‘Above Standard 

Lighting on Snelling – Selby to Pierce Butler Route’.  The estimated assessment for our property is 

$15,321.24.  While we support appropriate infrastructure improvements, assessments of over $15k for 

our small stretch of street front is significant if being done for purely decorative reasons.  We are unable 

to attend the hearing tonight but would like to understand if there are other benefits that will come 

from this lighting project (such as pedestrian safety).   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rustin (Rusty) Ekness 
President 
Co-operative Plating Co. 
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